
REGISTRATION:
Go to uab.edu/learn and enroll in “America 
Saves Week” under the catalog tab. 
Program also available via Zoom meeting; 
registered participants will be emailed an 
invitation to the online meeting. 
To request disability accommodations, 
email dss@uab.edu or call 205-934-4205. 

WHEN & WHERE
Tuesday, Feb. 26, 1-2 p.m., 
West Pavilion Board Room

WHO
Program is open to all UAB, 
UAB Medicine, VIVA Health 
and Homewood City School 

System employees. 

Regions Bank Branch Manager R.T. Davis will discuss starting a rainy 
day fund, paying yourself first, finding money to save and retirement and 

investments savings, in this America Saves Week 2019 presentation.

America Saves Week at UAB | Feb. 25-March 1

IMPORTANCE
o f  S A V I N G

The University of Alabama at Birmingham

EMPLOYEE ASSISTANCE
& COUNSELING CENTER

uab.edu/eacc
uab.edu/finwell


